Jamesport Tri-County Meeting Report

News

Posted by: Randy

Posted on: 2013/9/13 4:23:56

The Jamesport Tri-County Board of Education discussed, but took no action on the purchase of a bus for activity trips. The Tri-County district is looking for a used bus.



The Tri-County Board has declared a 2005 Mercury van and a 1995 Dodge Caravan as surplus property.

The Board approved 2 fundraising requests from the Junior class for the upcoming year. They plan to sell Mustang apparel and do raffles at softball and basketball games.

The Board approved a preliminary plan for a Senior class trip to Daytona Beach, Florida.

The graduation date at Jamesport Tri-County has been scheduled the night of May 10th at 6 o'clock. That's a Saturday.